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5th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
                                                                                                               

Year 2 Visit to Hobbledown Farm – Wednesday 1st May 2024 
 

The children in Year 2 will be learning about living things and their habitats in the Summer term as 
part of their Science curriculum. To complement this, we would like to take all the children to 
Hobbledown Farm in Hounslow, where they will take part in a workshop to learn about how animals 
move and adapt in their different habitats. They will have the opportunity to see live reptiles, 
insects and other creatures. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 1st May. The children will travel by coach from Park Avenue 
base leaving at 9.15am and we will return to school at approximately 3pm, depending upon traffic. 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch & water bottle, in a named rucksack. Please remember 
no glass bottles, cans of drink or nuts of any kind. Children should wear their Riverbridge jumpers / 
cardigans with their yellow top and jogging bottoms from their PE kit, together with trainers. They 
should also bring a named waterproof coat and, if there is sunshine, please send a named sun hat 
and apply sun cream in the morning. 
 
We may require some parent helpers to accompany us on the visit. If you are able to help please 
can you email office.riverbridge@lumenlearningtrust.co.uk We will then contact you once we have 
confirmed the number of adult helpers required. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £21.00, which is based on all students taking part and can be paid in two 
instalments of £10.50 in March & April.  As always, if the cost is a concern, please speak to the 
school office in confidence.  
 
An online consent is available for this trip via www.scopay.com/riverbridge-pri the consent box must 
be ticked to give permission. The contribution is voluntary, however if there is insufficient support, 
the trip may be cancelled. As a school we cannot fund this type of enrichment visit without 
voluntary contributions.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss J Shaw 
Year 2 Group Leader 
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